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Dear lawmakers, 

 

An 18 year old can sign up for the military, but HB 2006 wants to prevent them from 

owning a weapon. 

 

This also means if they are from a family of hunters, they aren't going to be able to 

purchase a weapon to hunt with. But they can still join the military and possibly be 

sent to war, where they will be issued a weapon. Something not quite right about this. 

 

This bill is no more than another gun grabbing effort. An effort by anti gun groups and 

law makers who feel their rights should trump gun owner rights.  

 

Again I will go back to 1930, alcohol prohibition, where black markets were created. 

Everytime you ban or prohibit something black markets will take over.  Creating an 

even bigger problem. Criminals do not care about laws or bills. I urge you to read on 

alcohol prohibition and the problems it created. Your bill will do the same. 

 

I oppose HB 2006 it is a bad bill designed to prevent law abiding citizens the right to 

bear arms 

 

God bless, 

Teresa Burns 

 

 


